
School Picture Day

Get your smiles ready, because it's school picture day on September 24th.  

Here's a few important things to remember as you get ready:

· There's no pre-order forms.  All student images will be available online to view and purchase soon after photo day is complete.  Watch for an email to let you know when.
·  Find an outfit you like.  Photos include a headshot as well as a 3/4 length shot.  This means your pants will show too.
·  When picking an outfit, try to stay away from large logos or prints.  We want your face to be the main focus, not your shirt.  
·  We use green screen technology to give you a choice of digital background when you order your photos.  So try to find an outfit that isn't green.
·  Don't over-practice your smile.  Smiles are always better fresh!
· [bookmark: _GoBack] If you miss School Picture Day, don't worry!  Photography by Hart will be back for a make up day on October 22nd.

We are looking forward to working with you to capture great images for your family to cherish for many years to come!

See you soon,
Photography by Hart FSJ
www.photographybyhartfsj.com

